
 

 
Dear , 
 
EIR Reference: EIR/ID/323 
 
Thank you for reaching out with your request! We appreciate your interest, and we want to let you 
know that your request has been carefully considered in accordance with the Environmental 
Information Regulations (EIR). 
 
Would you please be able to provide any information on requests made by Stockport Council or any 
other body for funding towards schemes which support improving drainage around Woodbank Park, 
SK1. This may be as part of the Green Recovery Fund or similar. – After liaising with the wider 
business, I have found that there were no applications made for the Green Recovery fund for 
improving drainage at Woodbank Park, SK1. 
  
Would it also be possible to let me know the closing dates for any recent (2024 - now) funding 
schemes that involved sustainable urban drainage. - Green Recovery has been open to applications 
all through 2024 to present. Under the funding guidance, schemes must be delivered by 
31/03/2025 and therefore this is now closed. 
 
We hope that this response answers your request. However, if you’re not satisfied with how we’ve 
handled it, you can request an internal review. To do this, please write to us at Environmental 
Information Office, Haweswater House, Lingley Mere, Warrington, WA5 3LP or email us at 
EIRRequests@uuplc.co.uk, addressing your request to  

, and explaining why you’re unhappy with our response. We’ll be very happy to review your 
request and ensure we’ve done everything we can to assist you. 
 
Any request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this 
response, and we will reply within 40 working days from receipt of the request for internal review. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

United Utilities Water Limited 
Haweswater House 
Lingley Mere Business Park 
Lingley Green Avenue 
Great Sankey 
Warrington WA5 3LP 
 
Telephone: 01925 237000  
 
unitedutilities.com 
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